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https://user.saudichambers.sa/Home ينورتكللاا عقوملا  ةرايز  ىجري  اهاوتحم  نم  ققحتللو  ةيغلا  ربتعت  ةقيثولا  ىلع 
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مؤسسة صالح جمال صالح صبياني

مقدم الطلب :صالح جمال صالح صبياني 

رقم الإشتراك :678440 

السجل التجاري :4030445352 

The Visa Officer 
Embassy of Canada 
Riyadh, Saudi Arabia

Subject: Employment Confirmation Letter for Mrs. Shereen Basheer Elnaeem Mohamed

This letter is to confirm that Mrs. Shereen Basheer Elnaeem Mohamed, holder of Sudan Passport No. 
P1281800 (issued on 19/11/2024 and expiring on18/11/2034), is employed with our company Saleh 
Jamal Saleh Subiani Est. in the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia.

She is currently under our sponsorship and holds a valid Residence Permit (Iqama) No. 2188362129. 
Mrs. Shereen works with us on a full-time, permanent basis as Fashion Designer and has been 
employed since June 2019. 

She is a professional of good conduct, trustworthy character, and strong work ethic. She receives a 
monthly salary of SAR 12,300, along with other benefits in accordance with our company's 
employment policies. Her contract is of unlimited duration.

This certificate is issued at the request of Mrs. Shereen Basheer Elnaeem Mohamed in support of her 
and her son application for a tourist visa to the Canbada, where he plans to visit for personal tourism 
purposes from September 15, 2025, to September 22, 2025. All travel and living expenses during this 
period will be fully borne by Mrs. Shereen Basheer.

We respectfully request you to kindly consider her application favorably. We guarantee that She will return 
to the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia upon completion of her visit.

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance.

Yours sincerely,

General Manager 

Saleh Jamal Saleh Subiani Est.

Dear Sir/Madam,




